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DG Chuck and fellow Lions 
Happy New Year to you all. 
So far this year only 11 clubs on this side of the boarder have donated to LCIF only one of 
those being an individual donation. The total for the Canadian side is just over $6,000. 
I am still working on the grant for the Scotch Creek Fire Hall. I am in touch with Ben Pellett 
the Scotch Creek Fire Chief. He is currently getting quotes for the equipment they are looking 
for. I will be asking the cabinet to pash a motion for the district to apply for the grant. We 
have approx. $84,000 in the account. 
I am attended the LCIF Training in Toronto from Sept. 19 to 21 and came away with lots of 
information on grants that are available. 
So far only and a request to get more LCIF chairs in the District at the moment there are only 
7 clubs with this position filled. 
In the District and Community Impact Grants (these need to be applied for) we have the 
following available for District 19 I $1,614.99 and Leavenworth Lions have $810.00 available.  
Approx. 40 clubs have the ability to award Melvin Jones Fellowships and some of them can 
award more than 1 or 2.  
Zone Chairs if you want any info on what clubs can award fellowships or which clubs in 
your zone have not contributed, I can get you the information. 
I have visited 8 clubs and informed them of their fellowship availability and what is needed 
in the way of funds to make one available. I also let them know who in their club has 
already received a Melvin Jones. 
If I can assist any of you please let me know, if I don’t have the information I will find it for 
you. 
Yours in Lionism 
PDG Debbie 
 


